SAN FRANCISCO MENTAL HEALTH BOARD



Mayor Edwin Lee

1380 Howard Street, 2nd Fl.
San Francisco, CA 94103
(415) 255-3474 fax: 255-3760
mhb@mhbsf.org
www.mhbsf.org
www.sfgov.org/mental health

Dear Client/Consumer,

Do you have anything you would like to say about this program and the service you receive here? There will be a chance to be interviewed, anonymously, by someone who does not work for this program or the mental health system, and say anything you want to about your treatment. We are volunteers from the community who are also members of the Mental Health Board. *Many of us are consumers or family members*.

We will be coming soon to your program to do a review. There will be a CLIENT PARTICIPATION NOTICE posted to let you know the date and time of the review. The interviews will be conducted in private and you don't have to tell us your name if you don't want to. These interviews are completely voluntary on your part, and are not considered part of your treatment. We only want to talk to people who want to talk to us. We hope, though, that you will want to. The report we will write gets reviewed by your Program Director (no names are mentioned in the report), and the Community Behavioral Health Services Director. We think the information we get from you is important and can result in better services.

We look forward to talking to you about your services.

Kara Ka Wah Chien, Chair